[School/District]

[Address]

[Date]

Dear Parent or Guardian:
[School/District] is proud to announce its new partnership with Edgenuity™, a leading provider of online and blended learning solutions. Through this partnership, [School/District] will join a nationwide movement to improve academic success and student outcomes by incorporating virtual learning into our curriculum. 

By offering online courses, [School/District] will be able to give your children a greater degree of choice and flexibility in their education. Additionally, Edgenuity’s online courses support college and career readiness.
Our new virtual program will also include the following features: 
· Virtual courses will utilize Edgenuity’s award-winning curriculum, which meets both Common Core and state standards and is designed to fully engage and challenge students through rigorous content delivered by interactive, media-rich instruction.
· Highly qualified, state-certified virtual teachers will instruct, remediate, motivate, and proactively communicate with students.
· On-site staff will work with students one-on-one to act as mentors, coaches, and facilitators.  
As we implement this new program, we encourage you to be an active part of your children’s learning. You can now view detailed information about student progress and achievement by logging in to the Family Portal. 
For more information about our virtual curriculum, Edgenuity’s courses, or how to log in to the Family Portal, please contact your children’s counselor or other appropriate school staff. Have a great school year!
Regards,
[Signature]

[Name]

[Title]

[School/District]

